The Governor’s Energy Master Plan is currently inadequate to address
our climate emergency. It understates the warming impact of methane,
ignores the extensive health costs of burning fossil fuels, and folds dirty
energy sources under the goal of carbon-neutral energy. We need a
concrete plan that meets the scale of the crisis.



